October 3, 2018
This letter is written as my Endorsement for Jeff Smith to become the next Montgomery County Sheriff.
I have known Jeff for many years and consider it an honor to call him my friend. It has been my pleasure working side by side with Jeff for many years in both the Fire Service and the Emergency Management Office. He has been serving our county citizens in many emergency capacities for over 30 years and always goes a step ahead for the people.
Jeff grew up here, wants to help this county and truly loves to serve the people. His extensive and diverse experience with Law Enforcement, Fire Service and as Director of Emergency Services gives him the qualities of a great leader. Jeff is on the job 24/7, 365 days a year. Jeff is as honest as the day is long, and the passion and dedication for his family, friends and job go above and beyond.
It is my honor to wholeheartedly endorse Mr. Jeff Smith for Montgomery County Sheriff. As our New Sheriff, please know that Jeff will, with 110%, serve the entire community of Montgomery County. Please join me on Nov 6, 2018 and vote for Jeff Smith as our new Sheriff! Thank you.
Sincerely yours,
Jeffrey R. Kaczor

